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IADR to Award the 2013 Distinguished Service Award to Jocelyne Feine 

Alexandria, Va., USA – The International Association for Dental Research (IADR) has announced that Jocelyne Feine 
is the recipient of the 2013 IADR Distinguished Service Award. She will be recognized at the Association’s 91th General 
Session & Exhibition in Seattle, Washington, USA, Wednesday, March 20, 2013. This meeting will be held in conjunction 
with the 42nd Annual Meeting of the American Association for Dental Research and the 37th Annual Meeting of the 
Canadian Association for Dental Research. 

Feine is part of the Faculty of Dentistry, McGill University, Montreal, Quebec, Canada. Her research involves the 
assessment of therapies for chronic orofacial conditions in order to provide clinicians and patients with scientific 
evidence that can be used to support treatment decisions. These studies are designed to gather clinical data, as well as 
information from patients about how satisfied they are with a particular therapy, how the therapy has affected their 
condition and how their lives may have changed due to the intervention.  

Feine is currently a member of the IADR/AADR Journal of Dental Research Editorial Board and has served the 
Associations as the JDR associate editor. She has served on several other IADR Committees, including the Distinguished 
Scientist Award Committee and IADR/AADR Publications Committee.  

In 2006, she was awarded the IADR Distinguished Scientist Award for Research in Prosthodontics and Implants. She's 
active in the IADR Behavioral, Epidemiologic and Health Services Scientific Group, the IADR Geriatric Oral Research 
Scientific Group and the IADR Prosthodontics Scientific Group. 

“Jocelyne Feine is being recognized for her achievements on the Journal of Dental Research Editorial Board as well as 
several other Committees within IADR,” said IADR President Mary MacDougall. “It is with honor that IADR presents 
the 2013 Distinguished Service Award to her.” 
 
The IADR Board of Directors established the prestigious Distinguished Service Award to recognize a member who has 
not served as an IADR Officer, but who has performed outstanding service to the Association or distinguished service 
over a period of time. This award is sponsored by J. Morita.  
 
About the International Association for Dental Research 
The International Association for Dental Research (IADR) is a nonprofit organization with nearly 12,800 individual 
members worldwide, dedicated to: (1) advancing research and increasing knowledge to improve oral health, (2) 
supporting and representing the oral health research community, and (3) facilitating the communication and application 
of research findings. To learn more about IADR, visit www.iadr.org. 
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